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Dear Nursing Researchers throughout the World,

[ am Yuko Kuroda, Chair of the Board of Directors for Japan Society of Nursing
Research. Our Society was founded in 1977 and has been active for over 35 years. In
March, 2014, we will be issuing its first Yearbook in English on our website. There will
be a series of announcements regarding this yearbook on the web.

The academic articles eligible to be included in this publication are the papers and
reports published in our journal in Japanese from 2000 to the present. The authors were
contacted and the articles by those who responded to the request are published in the
Yearbook. The year 2013 section contains 8 academic papers.

We hope that these articles written by Japanese nursing researchers will be read by
nursing professionals throughout the world and widely utilized in diverse areas related
to nursing including for practice, education and management.



